
JPC Flag-raising Competition 2024 

(3 November 2024) 

3A ZHOU Cloudy, 3B ZHOU Rainy, 4F LI Wenbin, 4A WAN Cheuk-ying and          

4A RAO A-shan participated in the JPC Flag-raising Competition 2024 organized by the JPC on     

3 November 2024 (Sunday). In the competition held at the Hong Kong Police College in Wong Chuk 

Hang, our school got the Excellent Award in the Semi-Final of the JPC Flag-raising Competition 

2024’ thanks to the students’ strenuous efforts during practice and their steady performance during 

the competition. 

 

 
4A RAO A-shan, 3B ZHOU Rainy, 4F LI Wenbin, 4A WAN Cheuk-ying and 3A ZHOU Cloudy 

(from left to right) perform remarkably in the competition and get the ‘Excellent Award for 

Semi-final of the JPC Flag-raising Competition 2024’ 

 

 

 

 
Assistant Principal Mr. LO Wai-yan (1st right) and Mr. NG Chi-fai (1st left) with our students 

 



 
Our students solemnly prepare for the competition 

 

 

 

 
In the competition, our students are fully engaged in hoisting the national flag 


